
Some kind words… 

• ‘We are very grateful to the teachers so far who have been so kind, caring and patient as 

well as helping [our child] progress academically.’ 

• ‘Our recent SENCO experience was extremely positive.’ 

• ‘The use of Tapestry in providing a weekly overview of learning is really helpful. The 

homework is explained clearly so we are able to support at home.’ 

• ‘I genuinely believe there is a strong positive culture in the school. [Our children are] 

having a fantastic time, growing and developing both academically but also socially. The 

extra-curricular activities are equally brilliant. I would really like to thank everyone for the 

work that goes into making the school such a lovely place for our children to learn and 

develop.’ 

• ‘…my children love school and we are very happy with their schooling.’ 

• ‘Excellent teaching and teachers seem very caring.’ 

• ‘[My child’s] teachers are brilliant - I feel they genuinely care about my child and want the 

best for her, they strive to include her in everything, they go above and beyond on a daily 

basis.’ 

You said We did 

Due to staff illness in year 1 the parents meeting 

was not yet organised.   

The live sign up for this class has now been emailed 

to all parents in this class. 

Online parents’ meetings have not allowed parents 

to see books 

All parents will be able to come into school at the 

end of term to see books on Tuesday 19th 

December 3.30pm to 4.30pm 

Covid moved a lot of work on line and while there 

are many benefits to this that are appreciated by 

parents, it was noted that children have less 

opportunity to write. 

We are reviewing our policy to identify 

opportunities to write rather than type for 

homework. 

While parents appreciate some of the advantages 

of online parent meetings there were a number of 

parents that still express a preference for meeting 

face to face. 

We will review our approach for the Spring Term. 

There are lots of school clubs that cover sports, 

singing and chess but could we develop a club for 

art. 

One of my staff is looking to start an art club in the 

Spring and will send out information before the 

end of term. 

 

2023 Parental Questionnaire Feedback 

 

 

Our survey said… 

• 100% of people believe their child is happy at school. 

• 97% of people believe their child feels safe. 

• 97% of people believe school supports good behaviour. 

• 84% of people believe school make them aware of what children will learn. 

• 100% of people know how to contact school to raise a concern. 

• 97% of people believe school has high expectations of their children. 

• 80% of people believe school let them know effectively how their child is doing. 

• 100% of people believe their children enjoy lessons. 

• 94% of people are aware of school events. 

• 100% of people understand the importance of e-safety and can support their child with it. 

• 97% of people believe school supports their child in their wider development. 


